DEPARTMENT OF ARABIC

‘,w'""w-.,\ )

University of Gour Banga (7

Ref. No: Date: |t/ \2-/ 209

WORLD AR ABIC LANGUAGE DAY

Respected Sir/Madam,

It is a matter of great pleasure and privilege to inform you that the Department of Arabic,
University of Gour Banga is going to organize a programme to commemorate the UNESCO-
recognized “World Arabic Language Day”, scheduled to be held on 18.12.2018 at 11:00 a.m.
in the Najeeb Mahfuz hall, Department of Arabic, UGB. Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor, Professor

Swagata Sen has given his kind consent to inaugurate the programme.

Indeed, we will be very much honored if you grace the occasion with your august presence.

Thanking you

v \3

(Dr. Md. Najmul Haque)

Coordinator,

Department of Arabic, UGB, Malda

Co-ordinator

Department of Arabic
University of Gour Banga, Malda.



